
Please vote no on HB 4135.  

There are two issues: 

 1. It is our moral obligation to protect life, to be humane.  To purposely deprive another human 

being of food and water to encourage and hasten death is inhumane. 

 

2. The bill is not written carefully enough to protect Oregonians' rights to basic food and water. 

Don't create more problems for end of life care,  Please vote no on HB 4135. 
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